
Good Samaritans of the Week 

Year 1  -  Zara, for always being so  
helpful and encouraging her friends  
to take part in events. Well done! 

STAINDROP MERCURY 

Monday 28th May 2021 

Year 2 - Grace, for always being so well 
mannered, patient and kind to her  
friends and everyone in school. 

Year 3 -  Freddie,  for careful  
recording of the football scores.  
 

Year 4 - Dom, for showing kindness and 
buying a friend a lollypop. 

Year 5 -  Ava and Annie, for donating 
some extra money for others to buy  
an ice pop. 

Year 6 -  Sophia, for showing a kindness  
towards animals and rescuing  
a duckling! 

EYFS - Joseph, for trying hard with 
all his activities. 

Key Dates for Your Diary 2021 
Friday 28th May - Teddy Bear’s Picnic 

Friday 28th May - School Breaks up for Half-Term 

Monday  7th June - School Commences 

7th, 8th, 9th and 10th June -Y5 Bikeability  

14th,15th,16th and 17th June -  Y6 Bikeability 

Friday 25th June  - Staff Training Day 

Friday 16th July  - School breaks up for Summer 

Marvellous  
Reading Award 

 

EYFS -  Lottie 
Year 1 -  Faith 
Year 2 -  Jevan 
Year 3 - Lorna 

Year 4 - Charlie 
Year 5 - Oliver 
Year 6 - Ollie 

Marvellous  
Maths Award 

 

EYFS -  Billy 
Year 1 -  Isaac H  
Year 2 -  Phoebe 
Year 3 - William 
Year 4 - Oliver 

Year 5 - Nathan 
Year 6 - Stanley 

 

Through God’s love, we are the rich soil where roots grow and seeds flourish.  Luke 8:4-15 

ATTENDANCE 

Reception 100% 

Class 1 98.2% 

Class 2 95.9% 

Class 3 90.0% 

Class 4 95.7% 

Class 5 93.8% 

Class 6 94.0% 

 
 
 
 

Attendance Award 
 

Reception 
 

This week’s  overall 
attendance  

 

95.2% 
 

 

Staindrop School Council  
‘In the Spotlight’ Award 

 

KS1 -  Arian - Welcome to our school. 
       
KS2 -  Oliver, Chloe and Harvey  - Welcome to our school.  
 
Staff  - Miss Dunstall  - Welcome back to school. 

Crisp Packet Project 

Youth Saints are inviting you  

to take part in  

the Crisp Packet Project challenge  

which runs until the 10th May.   
We are working with our churches to make  

survival sheets for the  
homeless from empty crisp packets. To find out 
more visit Crisp Packet Project and bring your 

empty crisp packets into school. 
Thank you for your help and support! 

 Good Bye and Good Luck 

Good Bye and Good Luck to  
Miss Damianou who is off to pastures 

new.   
Congratulations on securing a  

promotion -  we wish you well! 

Football Tournament 
 

Schoools’ Football week runs from Monday 24th May. We 
are holding a football tornament in school with teams  
representing each year group. If children would like to take 
part please can they let Mr Beauchamp or Mrs Bowman 
know. 
We will also be holding a parents 5 a-side tournament on 
Wednesday 26th May at 3.30pm. If you would like to be  
involved please email Mrs Bowman on  
mbowman@staindropce.co.uk 
Thank you for your support. 

 
The Whole 

of  
 

CLASS 2 

Money Raised! 
Teddy Bears Picnic 

Today we raised a 
fantastic £192.40 at 

our Teddy Bear’s  
picnic. Thank you for 

all of your wonderful 
support. 

Half Term Holiday 
We break up today for half term and would like to wish you all a 

happy holiday. 

School re-opens on Monday 7th June. 

Wellbeing Hamper 

Winner!!!! 

Congratulations to 

Phoebe in Year 1 for 

winning our  

well-being hamper. 
  

https://crisppacketproject.com/

